
Participation in Maths 

Week activities is free 

of charge. 

Maths Week Workshops 

Angles Maths Hub is excited to present “Think of a number...” workshops to 

Year 2 classes across Norfolk and Suffolk, as part of Maths Week 2020. 

These free, online, live sessions support pupils’ reasoning and problem       

solving and builds upon their early KS1 number knowledge. 

 

During these two linked webinars children will explore different types of number and share 

their reasoning about what is and isn’t possible as they work to create examples and non-

examples.  Discussion within the wider mathematical community of classes taking part 

from different schools, will encompass learning from others’ ideas, listening to and    

commenting on explanations and collaboratively problem solving together as we use 

contributions as springboards to further everyone’s understanding. 

 

Resources needed 

• Each pair of children will need a set of 0-9 digit cards to work with. (These could be 

homemade from card or post-its.)  

• Pencils and paper, or write-on wipe-off whiteboards and pens. 

   

How to book 

These sessions will be 1 hour in length and will take place via Zoom. Each year 2 class only 

needs to reserve 1 ticket, and only 1 ticket is available per school. You can sign up to     

either: 

1. 9.30-10.30 on Monday 9th November and 9.30-10.30 on Thursday 12th November 

         OR 

2. 9.30-10.30 on Tuesday 10th November and 9.30-10.30 on Friday 13th November 

Please use the links above to sign up to your chosen pair of sessions.                     

Please be aware that spaces are limited and served on a first-come-first-served basis. 
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